January 31, 1997

Florida Department of State
Division of Corporations
P.O. Box 6327

Tallahassee, FL 32314

Dear Sir or Madam:

Recently we mailed payment for $165 (check #360) for 1997 Annual Report. Please

note the FE! number you show in your records is erroneous (65-0547905). The
correct FEI # should be 65-0547908.

In addition please update your records as to our new address and phone number
helow,

Thank you,
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Yvette Pinzon R .
President E»% 0‘3
Grand Castle Enterprises, Inc. ?,})2;;2 o
2110 Gachet Ct., #107 B, =
Orlando, FL 32807 ':—r_‘-n ;
Phone/ fax: {407)671-1383 %% -
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